
COMMISSIONERS MINUTES     10-6-97 

 

THE COMMISSIONERS MET IN THE CITY COUNCIL CONFERENCE ROOM OF THE 

CITY MUNICIPAL BUILDING, 301 S. BRANSON STREET, MARION, INDIANA 46952 ON 

MONDAY, OCTOBER 6, 1997 AT 8:30 A.M. 

 

DICK PUCKETT CALLED THE MEETING TO ORDER AT 8:35 A.M. 

 

IN ATTENDANCE WERE COMMISSIONERS DICK PUCKETT, DAVID GLICKFIELD 

AND WALT WOOD, AUDITOR JUDY CARMICHAEL, COUNCILMAN JOE ISAACS,  

AND HIGHWAY SUPERINTENDENT JOHN WEBSTER. 

 

DICK PUCKETT CALLED THE MEETING TO ORDER AT 8:35 A.M. 

 

WALT WOOD MADE A MOTION TO APPROVE THE MINUTES OF THE LAST 

MEETING AND TO APPROVE THE CURRENT PAYROLL. DAVID GLICKFIELD 

SECONDED THE MOTION AND THE MOTION CARRIED THREE AYES. 

 

WALT WOOD MADE A MOTION TO APPROVE THE MAINTENANCE REPORT FOR 

THE LAST WEEK.  DAVID GLICKFIELD SECONDED THE MOTION AND THE MOTION 

CARRIED THREE AYES. 

 

JOHN WEBSTER REPORTED FOR THE HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT.  HE STATED THAT 

THE COMMISSIONERS NEEDED TO APPOINT THREE MEMBERS TO BE ON THE 

COMMON CONSTRUCTION WAGE COMMITTEE FOR BRIDGE #181 IN MEIR.  HE 

SUGGESTED THAT COUNTY ENGINEER IRVING MILLER, CITY ENGINEER MIKE 

SPIERS AND JEFF JACKSON FROM INDUSTRY BE APPOINTED.  WALT WOOD MADE 

A MOTION TO APPOINT IRVING MILLER, MIKE SPIERS AND JEFF JACKSON TO THE 

WAGE COMMITTEE.  DAVID GLICKFIELD SECONDED THE MOTION AND THE 

MOTION CARRIED THREE AYES. JOHN ALSO ANNOUNCED THAT PAVING WAS 

FINISHED ON 600E BETWEEN STATE ROAD 22 AND 200 SOUTH, THE SOD 

COMPLETED ON 200S BETWEEN 400E AND 600E AND WILL START PAVING TODAY 

WITH PLANS TO REOPEN BY THE END OF THE WEEK, AND THAT THEY RAN PUG 

MIX ON 700E BETWEEN STATE ROAD #22 AND 600S AND WILL BE DOING 700E 

BETWEEN WHEELING PIKE AND 700S THIS WEEK. 

 

WALT WOOD MADE A MOTION TO APPROVE THE ANIMAL REPORT FOR 

SEPTEMBER, 1997.  DAVID GLICKFIELD SECONDED THE MOTION AND THE 

MOTION CARRIED THREE AYES.  MR. ISAACS REPORTED THAT HE HAD PICKED 

UP A WILD DOG ON FRIDAY AND DELIVERED IT TO THE HUMANE SOCIETY.  HE 

STATED THEY TOOK THE DOG FROM HIS TRUCK WITH SNARE POLES AND THAT 

HE WAS AFRAID THAT IF IT GOT LOOSE IT WOULD BITE SOMEONE. 

                       WALT WOOD MADE A MOTION TO ACCEPT THE BID FROM GEORGE 

JUNIOR REPUBLIC REALTY FOR $18,750 FOR TWO ACRES OF THE COUNTY FARM 

ON GARTHWAITE ROAD.   

DAVID GLICKFIELD SECONDED THE MOTION AND THE MOTION CARRIED THREE 

AYES. 

 

JOHN WEBSTER STATED HE HAD TALKED WITH DEAN SMITH OF SOLID WASTE 

ABOUT THE RUBBER TIRE STORAGE AND DISPOSAL.  MR. SMITH SUGGESTED 

PUTTING A TRAILER AT THE HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT FOR A COST OF $900. A 

MONTH.  MR. WEBSTER SAID THAT IT IS AGAINST THE LAW TO STORE THEM FOR 

LONG PERIODS OF TIME AND TO PILE THEM OUTSIDE.   

 

WALT WOOD ALSO REPORTED THAT HE HAD TALKED WITH TOM PERRY, 

PROJECT MANAGER OF THE COMPLEX, AND THAT NEXT WEEK THE ROOF WOULD 

BE DONE, AND THE WINDOWS SHOULD BE IN AND THE BUILDING ENCLOSED BY 

HALLOWEEN.  THE PROJECT IS ABOUT ONE MONTH AHEAD OF SCHEDULE. 

 

THE MEETING WAS RECESSED AT 8:58 A.M. 


